
Today is Monday December 2nd, 2019
Day 1

Here are today’s announcements



Activities during 1st NB
It’s nice to see the snow. Please remember what mother nature gives us we must 
respect. Snow is not to be thrown. 

Our walkways have been salted however there may still be some slippery patches 
around the grounds. Please take care when walking about.



We are all responsible for how our school looks and feels. Being safe around our buses is everyone’s 
responsibility. Please be sure you wait at the gates for a staff member on duty to direct you to load your 
bus. It is not safe to run out of the gates to a bus - please wait. 

Please bring down your recycling bins following these announcements. Thank you.

It’s that wonderful time of the year again where Balaclava students and families 
give gifts of toys to our friends at Queen Victoria school.  This is an annual event 
that brings our community together to share the season of giving.  Please bring in 
an unwrapped toy to school between now and December 10th.  We are also 
accepting gift bags.  Also don’t forget to bring in non-perishable foods for the 
Flamborough Food bank for those people who may need a little bit of help.



Activities during 2nd NB



Home & School have added a new Pasta Day this Friday.  If you would like to order Pasta Lunch, have your parents complete the 
order on Cheddar Up.  A flyer will be provided for the teachers to hand out.  Home & School asks that the flyer be shared on your 
classroom communication tool.  This will ensure all parents have an opportunity to order. 

Home & School will also be serving up hot chocolate and gingerbread cookies on December 16.  Pre-orders can be completed on 
Cheddar Up also.
 



Please stand and join in the singing of our National Anthem.

When we look after ourselves and we look after one another we all have a great 
day!


